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A Thank-you Letter to All English Teachers

Dear freshman English teachers,
The course “Introduction to Internet Database” came to a conclusion on
Nov. 5. We want to express our appreciation to each English teacher for
working so well with us during this course. You brought the students to the
library, and helped them remain orderly. You assigned appropriate homework
for practicing what we taught. We were impressed by how well you handled
the students and assisted in carrying out the program successfully.
Last month (October) the statistics for Grolier Online as follow:
Total sessions: 1831
Total number of page views: 7616
These October , 2002, Statistics show the highest monthly usage of Grolier Online in the
last three years. This breaks the previous record for universities in Taiwan, and compares

exceptionally well with universities on all of Asia.
Our English teachers’ use of Grolier Online has contributed significantly

to this high level of usage. We as librarians are highly encouraged by your
participation. Though here at Tunghai University we are not as affluent as
some universities, we are highly enriched by the quality of our teachers who
work closely with us in promoting the programs we provide. The Tunghai
library staff honored to work with you.

We have worked together in this way for the last three years, each year
appreciating the opportunity for co-operation. We anticipate continuing our
joint effort in the future. Thank you so much.

Sincerely yours,

Chunglin Lu, Librarian



